
From: Michael Tramontanis <mtramontanis@derbyps.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 3:30 PM
To: Matthew Conway <mconway@derbyps.org>
Cc: Jim Burns <jburns@derbyps.org>; brettp@cea.org
Subject: Letter of Resignation

Good Afternoon Dr. Conway,

       Hope all is well. I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning from my position as 
science teacher with Derby Public Schools at the end of the 2019/2020 school year. 

Best Regards,
Michael Tramontanis
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